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To whom it may concern,

Further to NAESB's request for formal comments on recommendation to support 2019 WEQ Annual Plan Item 3.h / R18011 regarding modifications to the standards to resolve the ambiguity in WEQ-004 Appendix D Timing Tables, Powerex supports the WEQ Coordinate Interchange Scheduling Subcommittee's (CISS) recommended solution.  Powerex submitted the SAR, on behalf of the WECC MIC, as a result of tags in the WECC region taking longer to process than the prescribed timelines in the WEQ and NERC tag timing tables.  We thank the CISS for addressing the concerns raised in the SAR, and providing a solution that balances the various interests while making tag processing more efficient.

Regards,

Raj Hundal
Market Policy & Practices Manager
 
Powerex Corp.
Suite 1300 - 666 Burrard Street
Vancouver, BC  V6C 2X8
Telephone:  (604) 891-6063
Cell: 604-837-2500
Email: raj.hundal@powerex.com
www.powerex.com
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